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Proposed Closure   
  
Proposed Diversion Route   
 
Lengths to be closed to all carriageway traffic including cyclists are:-  
 
 U15052 Dawson Road, Lytham St Annes,, Fylde District, from its junction with U15094 Leach Lane to 
its junction with U15037 Blackpool Road North 

U15050 Crosby Road, Lytham St Annes, Fylde District, from its junction with U15052 Dawson Road for 
a distance of 2 metres in a southerly direction 

U15046 Birkdale Avenue, Lytham St Annes, Fylde District, from its junction with U15052 Dawson Road 
for distance of 2 metres in a south easterly direction 
 
The time of closure is 25 March 2013 to 2 April 2013 inclusive between 0800hrs and 1700hrs each 
day or until completion of the works, whichever is the sooner  
 
The diversion route to avoid the closures is  
 
Bus Services will not be affected  
 
Pedestrian access to properties will be maintained at all times.  
 
The reason for the closures is to enable Lancashire County Council to undertake 40mm deep 
carriageway resurfacing works  


